

NEWSLETTER

Maryland Pay-to-Play Report Due November 30

_

November 2021

Please note that Maryland's semiannual pay-to-play report is due on November 30 from certain state and local government contractors, even if no reportable contributions have been made. This filing is separate from the filing obligations of lobbyists and lobbyist employers, although the due date is the same.

For more information, please contact Mark Renaud at mrenaud@wiley.law or 202.719.7405.

Authors



D. Mark Renaud Partner 202.719.7405 mrenaud@wiley.law

Practice Areas



Election Law & Government Ethics Federal & State Lobbying Federal & State Pay-to-Play Compliance

wiley.law 1